
 

My name is Laura Irvin and I live in Lorain County. I am asking you to vote NO on HB 68. 

The Ohio State Medical Association has affirmed that gender-affirming care should be 

offered, it should not be banned, and should not be made illegal by legislation. Legislators 

need to quit playing doctor and let those with medical degrees treat their patients.  

 

Vote NO on HB 68. 

 


